
January 12th, 2024

Principal’s Message - Mr. MacDonald
Happy New Year, Everyone!

As we make the transition to semester two, JT Foster High School students will be getting enrolled in their

courses and receiving their schedules. The office is actively working on enrolling students into their classes as

they continue their individual paths toward graduation.

A high school graduation cheat sheet may be helpful in understanding the courses. To access a handy

reference for understanding graduation requirements in Alberta, please CLICK HERE.

Please do reach out to us if you would like to have a conversation about what courses will be best suited for

your child, and we would be happy to support you!

- Mr. MacDonald

Assistant Principal/Learning Support - Mrs. Spencer
Welcome back students and families! It is hard to believe we are nearing the end of the first semester. As Jason

mentioned, we are busy in the office preparing for the second semester. As always, please reach out if you have

concerns or questions about how we can support your students here at J.T. Foster.

Important Upcoming Dates - Lee Chattaway & Jenna Flitton
Friday January 19 - Last Day of regular scheduled classes for Sr. High Students

Wednesday January 31 - First Day of Semester 2 / No school (Staff Professional Development)

Friday February 16 - Add/Drop deadline

Monday February 19 - No school (Family Day)

Tuesday February 20 - No school (Day in Lieu of Parent Teacher Interviews)

Wednesday February 21 - No school (Day in Lieu of Parent Teacher Interviews)

Thursday February 22 - No school (Teacher Convention)

https://www.lrsd.ca/download/334835


Friday February 23 - No school (Teacher Convention)

Wednesday February 28 - Pink Shirt Day

If you’d like to order Tim Horton’s or $2.50/slice Pizza from Sweet Queen for your child, go to

healthyhunger.ca. For school, select AB Daley, for class, select JT Foster. Thank you to the Friends of AB Daley

for organizing Healthy Hunger for us. If you have never used Healthy Hunger before, you will need to sign up

for an account.

Thank you to the Nanton Food Bank for donating bottled water for our students to drink while they write

final exams. Thank you to Brenda Southgate, Laura Manson & co., and Jill Spencer for picking it up and

bringing it to JTF.

Stay warm everyone!!


